
 

New York City Metropolitan 

Football & Cheerleading 

 
December 5, 2011 
 
Dear High School Coach, 
 
The Third annual 8th Grade All-Star game will be held on December 18th at 1:00pm at the new Erasmus 
Hall football field located at Avenue M and Macdonald Avenue. This year, Brooklyn/Queens will face 
Bronx/Manhattan in a battle of the boroughs, bringing together 70 to 80 of the top 8th Grade football 
players in the boroughs.  The game is being presented under the sanction of AAU, one of the oldest and 
most respected amateur sports organizations in the country. Under the AAU sanction, all players and 
coaches are fully insured for practice and game activities. 
 
We are seeking up to 6 coaches per team: (1) Head Coach, (2) Offensive Coordinator, (3) Defensive 
Coordinator, (4) Line Coach, (5) Defensive/Offensive Back Coach, and (6) linebacker Coach. Each coach 
is expected to pay a registration fee of $25.00 and will receive: (1) a membership to AAU, (2) the general 
contact information for all participating players.  
 
The practice schedule for the game is outlined below. All official coaches should be prepared to attend the 
majority of scheduled practices.  
 

Team Date Time Location 

Brooklyn/Queens 

Wed 14th, Thurs 
15th, Fri 16th  

5:30pm – 8:00pm Erasmus Hall Field 
Corner of Macdonald Ave & Ave. M 

Sat. 17th  12:00pm – 4:00pm Erasmus Hall Field 
Corner of Macdonald Ave & Ave. M 

Bronx/Manhattan 

Wed 14th, Thurs 
15th, Fri 16th 

5:30pm – 8:00pm Harlem River Park 
128th and 3rd Avenue 

Sat. 17th  12:00pm – 4:00pm Erasmus Hall Field 
Corner of Macdonald Ave & Ave. M 

 
The game is a great opportunity to meet some of the more talented 8th grade football players from around 
the city, and to gain exposure for your school and your program. If you have any questions, please call 
Bill Solomon, AAU Metro NYC District Football Director at 917-667-5193. 
 
 
  
 
 

   Jus Hall       Bill Solomon  
 Barry “Jus” Hall Bill Solomon 
 Event Co-Chair Event Co-Chair  


